
 
 
 

3 June 2021 
 

COVID-19 Vaccination Exercise for Students in Schools – Year 4 and 6 Student Update 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Graduating students (Year 4 and 6),  
  
You should receive the SMS with the unique booking link for your child/ward’s COVID-19 vaccination 
appointments by the end of Thursday 3 June 2021. The majority of the graduating students who were invited 
have already booked their vaccination appointments, with many of these students receiving their first dose as 
early as 3 June 2021. If you are keen on your child getting vaccinated but have not booked an appointment yet, 
we encourage you to do so soon (within 14 days of receiving the SMS) to secure vaccination slots at your 
preferred venue/timeslot, as vaccination slots may be limited. 
  
If you have not received the SMS invitation for your child, please check if the SMS had been sent to your 
spouse. If both of you did not receive the SMS, please inform ACS (International).  
  
For parents who are unable to access the SMS invite (e.g. both parents are overseas, and/or do not have a 
local mobile number), you may authorise a Singaporean Citizen / Permanent Resident (e.g. adult family 
member) to book a vaccination appointment and complete the Medical Declaration Form on your behalf. 
Please inform us of the full name and contact details of this authorised individual. They will need to complete 
two hard copy forms: (i) Letter of Consent and Authorisation; and (ii) Medical Declaration Form, both of which 
need to be signed and completed. On the day of the vaccination, the student should bring both of these forms 
to the vaccination centre, please bring the originals not photocopies of photos. 
 
We would also like to inform you that when your child arrives at the vaccination centre, there will be a 
detailed set of screening questions to be answered by your child as part of the screening process. These 
screening questions have been put on on our website for you to explain to your child regarding the 
information required at the vaccination centre. Also, please try to be contactable on your mobile number 
during the expected appointment time of your child, should there be a need for the vaccination centre staff to 
call you to verify any information. 
  
The  Letter of Consent and Authorisation, Medical Declaration Form and Screening Questions be found at the 
following location: 
 

https://www.acsinternational.edu.sg/en/life-at-acs/vaccination-programme/ 
 
  
For requests or queries on the rescheduling of vaccination appointments, parents can call Ministry of Health 

at 1800 333 9999.  

Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Gavin Kinch 
Principal 

https://www.acsinternational.edu.sg/en/life-at-acs/vaccination-programme/

